(914) 698-2767


Due to Covid-19, we request that you limit the number of authorized people who can pick up your child.

Due to Covid-19, drop off and pick up will be in tents/canopies on the lawn adjacent to the Lower Level parking lot.

YOU MUST WEAR A MASK FOR DROP OFF AND PICK UP.

Dear Parents,

In order to insure the complete safety of your child at dismissal time, if anyone else other than the parent or care giver is going to pick up your child, we are asking you to list all the names of people that may pick up your child during the Camp 2021 on the reverse side of this letter.

[bookmark: _GoBack]If anyone else is to pick up your child that is not on the list, we must have a handwritten note signed by the child’s legal guardian. In case of an emergency, you may email a signed note. You may also email Carol and Ann.

Any person who comes to pick up your child should be prepared to show us a photo ID.

This policy will be strictly enforced with no exceptions. Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

	Ann Pardes
Early Childhood Director
Ann@wjcenter.org
	Carol Meyers
Early Childhood Assistant Director
Carol@wjcenter.org





Please see reverse side.
[image: ]Early Childhood Center


(914) 698-2767


DISMISSAL / PERMISSION FORM

Name of Child	  	 Child’s Age	 	 Parent’s Name	 	 Telephone Number        	

I hereby give my permission for the following people to pick up my child from Westchester Jewish Center Early Childhood Center.

Name	Telephone Number


1.	 		 	
2.	 		 	
3.	 		 	
4.	 		 	
5.	 		 	
6.	 		 	
7.	 		 	
8.	 		 	
9.	 		 	
10.	 		 	


Signed	Date
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